From: Mary Cooney

Sent: December 7, 2020 11:05 AM

To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca>

Subject: Vote at the Region of Peel for Caledon to loose representation.

I am a lifetime resident of Caledon and was very aware that in about 1974, Caledon,
Mississauga and Brampton were directed by the Provincial Gov. to come together as a
Region. At the time the agreement certainly was aware of the large land mass that
Caledon encompasses and so we were given seats to accommodate this land space.

| am very disappointed in the way which Caledon was blind sided and voted against to
lose seats at the Region, | felt that the issue was not handled professionally.

My first reaction was to have Caledon withdraw from the Region, and my second was
that we should be given more time to address this monument purposed change.

| do not support a vote occurring immediately.

Sincerely

RECEIVED

Mary Coone
y December 7, 2020
REGION OF PEEL
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
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